
C20-288 
--In School Committee--

10/06/2020

Ordered:

That the following was adopted as amended:

That the following be adopted as Amended:  

Whereas the Cambridge Public School District's remote learning has been in session since
September 16, 2020, and;  

Whereas CPS is working towards opening our schools to our youngest and most vulnerable learners
on October 13, 2020, and;  

Whereas educators and administrators report working harder than they have ever in their careers,
and it is critical that policy makers and the public understand what is working well and what changes
would be helpful; and;  

Whereas we value the leadership and expertise of all members within our school buildings, and;  

Whereas transparency and accountability is extremely important to building a community, now
therefore be it;  

Resolved that a special roundtable meeting to discuss the opportunities and challenges of this
exceptional year with all elementary school principals be called by October 30, 2020, and engage
upper and high school principals before the end of December.
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